CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
& CIvic ASSOCIATION

September 9, 2016

Mayor Terry Tornek and Pasadena Clty Council
’ City of Pasadena

100 North Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

VIA E-MAIL

Re: Planned Development at Hill and Colorado

Dear Mayor Tornek and Council Members,
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The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce continues its strong support of the planned development at 1347-
1355 East Colorado Boulevard and 1336 East Colorado Boulevard Thisisa pro;ect that WI|| be

‘ transformatlve for the area.

~ As stated in our comrnunica_tion with the Planning Commission, we are excited at the prospect of these
parcels being developed into meaningful contributing enterprises to our local economy. The economic .
benefits of the planned development on both sides of Colorado Boulevard are very necessaryto
activating and revitalizing the area. It will also add a significant number of much needed jobs to our

area, many which can be filled by Pasadena residents.
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* The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce vencourages the City Council to' certify the environmental

documentation and the planned development at Hill and Colorado.

_ Thank you for your service to Pasadena. N

B ’ . X o )
Upaul Little - _

President and Chief Executive Officer

~ cc: S. Meermell, M. Jomsky, D. Reyes

44 North Mentor Avenue W Pasadena, Califorria 91106-1745

626-795-3355 ph B 626-795-5603 fax @ wwwipasadena-chamberorg
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